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Town of Hilton Head Island 
TOWN COUNCIL 

Tuesday, October 12, 2021, 2:00 p.m. 
SPECIAL MEETING MINUTES 

Present from Town Council: John J. McCann, Mayor; Bill Harkins, Mayor Pro-Tempore; David 
Ames, Tamara Becker, Alex Brown, Tom Lennox, Glenn Stanford, Town Council Members 

Present from Town Staff: Marc Orlando, Town Manager; Josh Gruber, Deputy Town Manager; 
Shawn Colin, Advisor to the Town Manager; Krista Wiedmeyer, Town Clerk 

1. Call to Order 

Mayor McCann called the meeting to order at 2:00 p.m. 

2. FOIA Compliance 

Ms. Wiedmeyer confirmed compliance with the South Carolina Freedom of Information Act. 

3. Roll Call 

Attendance was confirmed by way of roll call. 

4. Pledge to the Flag 

5. Approval of the Agenda 

Mr. Harkins moved to approve. Mr. Stanford seconded. The motion carried 7-0. 

6. Consideration of Refined Local Concepts and Project Enhancements for the William 
Hilton Parkway Gateway Corridor 

Brian Kinzelman with MKSK reviewed the proposed recommendations for the preferred local 
position. The recommendations included some traffic calming measures, eliminating raised curbs 
in the medians, varying the median widths, utilizing Town-owned property for parkway 
improvements, utilizing smart signal technology, provide trails on both sides of the parkway, 
creating a safe parkway for bikes and pedestrians, encourage views of the water when possible, 
integration of Hilton Head Island specific signage, reduce the posted speed throughout, and 
evaluate the island-wide transportation system. Upon conclusion of his presentation, Mr. 
Kinzelman answered questions posed to him by the Mayor and Town Council. 
7. Appearance by Citizens 
Tom Sharp, Patsy Brison and Jessie White address the Mayor and Town Council about their 
concerns with the US 278 Gateway Corridor project.  
8. Possible actions by Town Council concerning matters discussed in Executive Session 
9. Adjournment 
By unanimous vote, the meeting adjourned at 4:26 p.m. 
Approved: November 16, 2021 

  
Krista M. Wiedmeyer, Town Clerk 

  
John J. McCann, Mayor 


